
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
  
 

 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd April 2020 

  

 
From everyone at school we would like to say a huge thank you for sharing your learning with us via Twitter 
through our handle @HuttonCran and/or using the hashtag #hccpshomelearning. It really brightens up everyone’s 
day to see the children’s smiley faces enjoying their time learning at home. We are proud to be part of such a 
fantastic community. We wanted to share with you some messages from each class so that the children can see 
that their teachers have recognised their super efforts over the past two weeks. We would like to wish you all a 
restful two weeks, over what would have been the official school Easter holiday. Enjoy the quality family time and 
as mentioned in the previous letter, remember that even in these uncertain times good memories can be made. 
We miss you all and look forward to being together again soon. Take care and keep safe. As always please contact 
me via email at headteacher@huttoncranswick.eriding.net with any questions or concerns you may have.  
Mrs Burkinshaw 

 

Thank you for all of your tweets and e-mails so far. It has been so lovely 
to see your smiling faces and some of the work that you have been doing 
at home. Please do keep them coming in! 
In Year 1 I have loved seeing the children's facts about the Queen and 
other members of the royal family such as Princess Anne and Prince 
Charles. It has also been great to see some very creative designs for a 
palace for the Queen, I'm sure she would love them. 
There has been lots of Mathletics practise going on in Year 1 over the last 
two weeks, so well done if you have completed the activities set. Keep a 
look out for more! 
I have enjoyed hearing about your phonic sound hunts in your home and 
garden. You have been very busy and found some great objects with the 
correct sounds- some that I would never have thought of! 
There has been lots of fantastic research into our new topic based around 
Africa. I am amazed with what you already know. Keep a look out for your 
home learning packs for after Easter with more African related activities.  
You are all making me so proud, Year 1. Keep smiling and keep safe. Miss 
Midgley 
 
 
 

In Year Reception I have been sent some beautifully 
coloured mini beast pictures. You must have all been 
working really hard to control your felt tips and pencil 
crayons. There have also been lots of mini beast hunts 
going on in gardens around the village. I wonder if you 
will start to see even more creatures as the weather gets 
warmer?  As well as your mini beast work I have loved 
receiving your dancing and singing videos. We definitely 
have some stars in the making! Seeing your activities 
brightens up my day so keep sending them in. Mrs Leeks 

mailto:headteacher@huttoncranswick.eriding.net


 
  
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Year 2 it has been lovely to see the home learning that has been going on. Not only have some of you designed 
some brilliant palaces for The Queen but some of you have actually built your own palace! It has also been great to 
see some of you take on the challenge to explore our new learning challenge about Africa. I look forward to seeing 
more of what you are doing! Keep tweeting them out or emailing them in. It really does brighten up my day.  
Miss Robinson 

Year 4 have been working so hard with their learning this week! I have been 
super proud of all the exciting activities you have done. It has been lovely to 
see your fantastic facts of your chosen historical figures or family 
members.  I was also extremely impressed with all of your creative Ancient 
Egyptian dances and raps! It really has put a smile on my face to see such 
great work. Have a wonderful Easter break, you deserve it! Miss Smith 

Next  

In Year 3 it has been great to see some delicious Fairtrade baking - we only wish 
we could be there to taste these too! We've also seen some great work 
researching and writing about famous people such as Rosa Parks and Anne Frank. 
It's been so lovely to see all the activities you have shared so far. Other highlights 
include: children planting their own miniature garden, minecraft yoga, Egyptian t-
shirt designs and melting experiments in Science. Thank you to everyone that has 
shared some home learning, either through twitter or email, we really do look 
forward to seeing what you've been doing and it brightens up our day. Stay safe 
and stay happy!  Please continue to share through twitter @Year3_HCPS  with 
#hccpshomelearning or via email: janelewer@huttoncranswick.eriding.net or 
rwebb@huttoncranswick.eriding.net  Mrs Lewer and Mrs Webb  

It has been brilliant to see all of the amazing activities and wonderful 
examples of learning from the children in Year 5 on Twitter and via 
email.  As well as reading, writing and maths, we have seen baking, 
drumming, French and lots more.  Please keep sharing as it brightens 
everyone's day to see you all doing so well in these unusual times.  
Mr Nevet 

mailto:rwebb@huttoncranswick.eriding.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Year 6 look to have been working hard over the past couple of weeks. It’s been great to see fun and practical 
activities (like baking) happening alongside lots of English and Maths. Your computing skills look to be developing 
too with your Learning Challenge work - you’ll need these more when the next set of work is set for you too! Hope 
you’re all keeping safe, happy and well. Miss Elliott  
 

The Mathletics award goes to anyone who managed to achieve a certificate since 
home learning started: 
Year 1 
Thomas, Isabelle, Evie & Jacob - bronze certificates last week 
Year 2 
Ilona & James - bronze certificates last week 
Year 3 
Dalton & Alfie - bronze certificates last week 
Year 4 
Diana & Lilly - bronze certificates last week 
Year 5 
Kaiden, Finlay, Dylan, Charlie G, Alex & Jamie - bronze certificates last week 
 
A special mention goes to Alfie (Y3) & Kaiden (Y5) who also achieved silver 
certificate last week! 

Join Mr Nevet on a Tuesday and Thursday around 5.30pm, when possible, for live reading on Twitter 
@MrN_HCPS. If you miss the live read it will be retweeted by several staff and available to view via the 

@HuttonCran Twitter handle. We are thoroughly enjoying these reading sessions and so far have been treated 
to Dirty Bertie and Great Hill. Enjoy and thank you Mr Nevet.  

 
‘We are one day 

closer to everything 
being normal again. 

That is a good thought 
to wake up to every 

morning.’ 
 

  



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


